
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Christian County Board of Education Board Members  

 

FROM:  Melanie A. Barrett, Director of Pupil Personnel 
 

           DATE:  June 20, 2024  

 RE:  2024 KSBA Policy & Procedure Updates 

Please review the 2024 KSBA Policy & Procedure updates.  These updates 
reflect new legal requirements and “best practice” recommendations from the 
KSBA.   
 
2024 Policy/Procedure Updates by August 15 of Each Year 

 

 KSBA Updates New Legal Requirements & Best Practice Recommendations 

 Each CCPS Directors were sent policy and procedure updates for their specific 
area to review and provided the opportunity to submit additional updates.  

 1st & 2nd Readings (Policies require 2 reading and Procedures require 1 reading) 

 Additional policy revisions for 01.1, 08.221, 08.113, 08.1131 and procedure 
revision for 08.113 AP.1 are requested (please review). 
 

 
Notice at the top of each draft is the legal and/or recommended rationale for the 
proposed change.  In the body of each draft, new language is underlined.  Language 
recommended for deletion shows a strike through.   

 

Approved changes go into effect as of date approval, unless otherwise noted in board 
minutes.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


